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US EPA TSCA Declaration of Conformity 

 

APEM, Inc. hereby declares that, to the best of our knowledge, our products are compliant to US 

Environmental Protection Agency Toxic Substances Control Act (US EPA TSCA) Section 6(h) which 

restricts use of the following chemicals: 

  

• Decabromodiphenyl ether (DecaBDE): A flame retardant in plastic enclosures for televisions, computers, 

audio and video equipment, textiles and upholstered articles, wire and cables for communication and 

electronic equipment, and other applications.  

•     Phenol, isopropylated phosphate (3:1) (PIP (3:1)): A plasticizer, a flame retardant, an anti-wear additive,      

or an anti-compressibility additive in hydraulic fluid, lubricating oils, lubricants and greases, various 

industrial coatings, adhesives, sealants, and plastic articles.  

•     2,4,6-tris(tert-butyl) phenol (2,4,6-TTBP): An intermediate/reactant in processing, and is incorporated 

into formulations destined for fuel and fuel-related additives;  

•     Hexachlorobutadiene (HCBD): A chemical used as a halogenated aliphatic hydrocarbon that is produced 

as a byproduct during the manufacture of chlorinated hydrocarbons.  

•      Pentachlorothiophenol (PCTP): A chemical used to make rubber more pliable in industrial uses.  

 
Our affiliate companies in the UK and in France, the manufacturing locations for APEM switches and 

LED indicators have declared that these substances are not used in the manufacturing of these products.   

 

We will continue to survey our supplier base inquiring about the existence of these chemicals, receiving 

Declarations of Conformity from our main suppliers. Should we discover that any of these substances 

exist within our supply chain, APEM, Inc. will notify the affected parties.  

 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Michael J Blumena 

Quality Manager, APEM Inc. 


